From: Joyce Taibleson

To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Richmond beach parcel
Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 5:28:29 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council,
I support the city acquiring the beach parcel.

We have walked the beach loop for over 30 years, and have never had a problem. We clean up
plastic and other debris if we find it on the beach.

We respect the homeowners on 27th Ave., and agree that there should be no public parking
there. I don’t think there will be more foot traffic if the city

Acquires the parcel.

This parcel should not be privately owned. It provides a safe place for locals to walk the
beach loop, and often there is no one at the beach. It is wonderful for local residents; we enjoy
walking the beach loop and Can enjoy the north end of Richmond Beach without having to
walk down the main path to the beach.

Thank you,

Joyce Taibleson

19056 22nd Ave NW.

425-248-9796

jmaukmd@gmail.com
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